
Annual Title I Parent Meeting                
2021 - 2022

Please join 
us virtually 

for this 
important  
meeting!

Parents/Guardians,

This year’s annual Title I meeting will be online. Below 
is a link that will allow you to fill out a short Google 
form. There will be short videos to watch as you 
complete the form. This meeting will include information 
on the school’s participation in Title I, our school parent 
involvement policy, school-parent compact and your 
rights as a parent. Please fill out the form by November 
12th. We look forward to seeing you there!

https://forms.gle/QxfjSiqNJPD4nYDk6

For More Information:
Please call Mrs. Gaither (765) 285-2010  

or email sagaither@bsu.edu

Burris Laboratory 
School

https://forms.gle/QxfjSiqNJPD4nYDk6

